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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for HB3155, which would permit the 

operation of Class I, Class III, and Class IV all-terrain vehicles on specific highways. 

 

This legislation strikes a balance between expanding recreational opportunities and 

ensuring road safety by requiring that these vehicles meet equipment standards and 

are properly registered. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Shannon Goulter 


